
From:   Justin Foley   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   December 02, 2013

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0957-EX-ST-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

1. The satellite does not have a camera on board.

2. I have reviewed the SpaceCap file and revised the ground station section. This will be submitted via a
separate email.

3. Contact details for operation control:
Dr. Christopher Kitts
408-554-4382
ckitts@scu.edu


